
SOUTHERN BROADCASTING COMPANY -;- CENTREVILLE, MISSISSIPPI 

January 22, 1957 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Penn. 

Dear Kermit: 

Thank you so much for your interesting letter concerning our Frequency 
Chec4. AS for as I can tell your reception was perfect. 

We here at WGLC are very proud of our Station, having just switched to 
a Music, New's format. 

Again thank you for your interest in our Frequency Check.... 

Yours Sincerely, 

Jim Dowdy Dowdy 

Music News Sports 


